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It’s officially honey season! National Pollinator Week takes place June 19 to June 25 to raise

awareness about the importance of pollinators and their preservation. Seneca’s King,

Newnham and Peterborough campuses are home to several beehives. In support of this

year’s event, Seneca’s Office of Sustainability is having a Seneca Honey Sale, featuring our

very own pure, unpasteurized wildflower honey. The Honey Sale will be held on Monday,

June 19 from 10 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. at the Computer Commons, Newnham Campus.   

The following size jars will be available: 

45 g for $3 

190 ml for $8 

500 g for $12 

1 kg for $18 

Payments can also be made via e-transfer.

Questions? Email sustainability@senecacollege.ca. 
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